Dear Sir
I wish to register my support for the Alvechurch Neighbourhood Plan, and ask that it be
included in the Bromsgrove District Plan.

I ask that BDC do NOT use Wood Plc - the authors of the "Barntchurch Estate" plan - to have
any

influence over acceptance of the Alvechurch Plan.

From The Village magazine:

Independent councillors are calling for the review of Bromsgrove’s local plan to be halted
while fears of a “perceived conflict of interest” are investigated. The move came after Barnt
Green independent Charlie Hotham learned consultants Wood Plc had been appointed to help
with the sustainability appraisal of the draft local plan.

A J Parker



